
In regards to HB 2226, I disagree with changing the law to permit mailed ballots, postmarked on or before election day, to count as 
long as they arrive 7 days or less. This causes confusion for the elections dept. and for the candidates who are awaiting results.  We 
all know that our ballot is due on election day.  If it needs to be mailed, mail it the week before or drop in the boxes around each 
county provided by the Election Dept.  

Thank you.
Vicki Murray 


